
From: Devereaux, William
Sent: 9/15/2010 5:12:45 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 'Roberts,

Thomas' (thomas.roberts@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Recipient of DR regarding SmartMeter deployment

Tom,

Thanks for the note. I look forward to helping out with the request when you send it.

Bill

From: Roberts, Thomas [mailto:thomas.roberts@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 2:50 PM 
To: Roberts, Thomas; Dietz, Sidney; Devereaux, William 
Subject: RE: Recipient of DR regarding SmartMeter deployment

Correcting William's address

From: Roberts, Thomas
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 2:48 PM 
To: 'Dietz, Sidney'; 'WFD4@PG&E.com'
Subject: Recipient of DR regarding SmartMeter deployment

Hello,

I'm working up a DR about the type of AMI hardware deployed. To whom in reg affairs and the SM 
program should I address the DR?
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Thanks,

Tom Roberts

Senior Utility Engineer

(415) 703-5278

tcr@cpuc.ca.gov

California Public Utilities Commission

Division of Ratepayer Advocates

Electricity Pricing and Customer Programs

^ Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
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